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FIRST QUARTER AWARDS ASSEMBLY – Wednesday at 8 AM we will celebrate 
our Honor Roll students, High Point Earners for Accelerated Reader, and Perfect 
Attendance recipients. Join us as we honor our amazing students. 
 

AR STORE – Librarian Mrs. Rolfe had an amazing AR store Thursday. Students got to spend 
their earned AR points at the store set up in the library. If you want to help 
support the students in their reading rewards program in the future, support the 
AR store through monetary donations or items. Contact Mrs. Rolfe if interested. 
 

BASKETBALL TONIGHT – Join us at 5:30 for our first Home Basketball Game of the year. Our 
student athletes will face Bickleton in the Tiger Dome. Concessions will be provided by the ASB 
and PTC. Seating is limited, so plan accordingly. The Tigers will face Klickitat on Monday, 
November 18 at 5:30. Join us to cheer on our Tiger Athletes. 
 

THANKSGIVING BREAK – We will be released at noon on Wed., Nov. 27 for Thanksgiving break. 
 

CHRISTMAS BAZAAR – The PTC is preparing the annual Christmas Bazaar for Saturday, 
December 7 from 10 am to 4 pm. Plan to join us for a day of community connections at the 
school gym and Grange Hall. Questions can be directed to Chairperson, Jenn Armstrong, 
centervilleptcbooster@gmail.com 
 

CHRISTMAS PROGRAM – The Annual Christmas Program is set for Thursday, December 19 at 
7:00 PM. Put this much awaited event on your calendar. 
 

HIGHLY CAPABLE IDENTIFICATION – If you have a student who exhibits Highly Capable 
tendencies, please reach out to their teacher for information on our Hi-Cap program. All 
students K – 8th are eligible for referral. General questions can be directed to Kristin.  
 

COLD WEATHER RECESS – Students go out to recess daily. Please help your child enjoy 
outside recess by providing appropriate clothing. 
 

SCHOOL-WIDE ACADEMIC GOAL – Your teachers have developed a school-wide academic 
goal. Math is the focus this year, as that is the area of greatest need based on 
student performance data. Teachers have decided to focus on the geometry strand 
as our goal. If you have questions, please reach out to your child’s teacher or Kristin. 

 

ASB FAMILY NIGHT – The 2024-2025 ASB has decided to have a Family Bingo Night in place of 
the Fall Family Formal. The extended plan is to alternate activities for family engagement each 
year. Look for detailed information about the Dessert & Bingo Night. 


